
Reminders 

❖ If you have not already, please could you provide nursery with a named bottle of suncream and 

named hat for us to keep here if possible. 

❖ Please could you replenish your child’s space clothes bag with more weather suitable clothing. 

❖ If your child requires nappy cream, please provide a named pot in their bag for us to keep at 

nursery. Thank you! 

 

 

 

May 2024               

Dear Parents, we hope to see completion of the Heaverham                                          

room within the next week or so, as you can imagine we are      

very excited to get back downstairs.  

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

        

                           

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 www.facebook.com/Bumblebeesdaynursery 

Topics 

May – New Beginnings 

June – Summer 

July – Sports 

August - Holidays 

 

 

 

Term Dates              

Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 2024. 

Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 2024.    

Christmas          Friday 20th December 2024 – Monday 6th January 2025.                                       

                              

Packed Lunches 

Please can we request children have 

a cold packed lunch during the 

warmer months so we can take them 

out for picnics. Thank you. 

Coming up at a glance…. World Oceans Day, 

Eid-Al-Adha, Father’s Day, summer solstice, 

King Charles Birthdays, world music day, Tour 

de France, Armed Forces Day. 

 Amy 

It is with great sadness; we say goodbye to Amy in 

June. Amy joined us as lunch cover in November 

and has become a much-loved member of the 

team. Amy is off to work full time as a gymnastics 

coach. Please help me wish her the very best in her 

new ventures, and thanks for all her hard work.     

 

New Staff 

We are currently in the process of onboarding 

two new members of staff who will be working 

towards their Level 3 qualifications. We will 

share with you as and when they start. 

 

Outings 

We are planning some trips 

for the children, and will be  

sending out permission slips 

when we have finalised 

details. Trips will include to 

local parks and Godstone 

Farm for our preschool 

leavers.                             


